
 

 

 

 
unOfficial Meeting Minutes from March 5th, 2019 meeting 

Accepted at the, 2019 Meeting 

 

Steve Forrest called the April 2nd  meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:35 

 

● Treasurer's Report- Current balance $28,469.91.  There was a motion to accept the 

Treasurer’s report  by Curt Marcheux and seconded by John Napier.  It was voted on 

unanimously to accept. 

 

● Secretary's Report-The March 5th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted as 

read, by Steve Forrest and seconded by Dale Sutherland.  It was voted on unanimously to 

accept.  

Trails 

● Lake and in-town trails are closed.  Higher elevation trials still open.   

● Frank Terpin on Summit Rd. is having issues with beer cans, trash,  Fat Bikes, ATV’s in 

the summer.  Wants trail off property.  Steve Forrest and landowner came to mutual 

understanding.  Club will clean up trash and post no ATV signs.  Landowner happy again 

● Curt looked at logs from meetings going all the way back to 1996 or 1997 there was 

complaints of poor grooming in the National Forest.  After complaints they started 

grooming more this year.  

● Open discussion on keeping Greendale trails.  Curt Marcheux made a motion to drop 

Greendale trails.  Club will vote on it next meeting.  Members will ponder the proposal. 

● People at the Church were complaining about the snowmobiles.  Church goers were 

blocking trail.  Steve Forrest made a motion to give the church donation, Curt Marcheux 

seconded.  It was voted on unanimously to accept.  

● Fire Department wants first opportunity to buy Defender.  Andover Mountain Club also 

interested. 

 

President’s Report 

● Re-route off Huk’s property is priority 

● Widen bridge by government field 

○ Telephones vs. I beams from Old Champlain Bridge 

○ Open discussion on bridges and long-term projects 



 

 

○ May 1st trails committee  

○ Project Grants June 30th 

○ Fundraiser 

■ Gun Raffle revolver and a rifle.  Date limit and number of tickets sold. 

Vice President’s Report 

● Joe Thibodeau donated the club $2500.  He is a big golfer.  Dale Sutherland made a 

motion to sponsor golf team.  Curt Marcheux seconded it, it was voted unanimously to 

accepted. 

Groomer Update 

● Tucker needs maintenance this summer before warranty runs out. 

● Warranty is not clear as to travel warranty repairs.  

 

   

Next meeting Tuesday May 7th 2019 at the Forrest Residence 

 

Meeting was called to a close at 8:12 by Steve Forrest. 

 

Prepared By: 

Michael McAtee, Secretary 

(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 

mdmcatee88@gmail.com 


